Forum slated for STPUD
candidates

There will be a forum Oct. 19 for South Tahoe Public Utility
District candidates.

It will be an opportunity for the public to hear statements
from the four candidates on the November ballot: Kirk David,
Nick Exline, Kelly Sheehan and Randy Vogelgesang. Two seats
are open.

Each candidate will be allowed to give an opening statement,
answer questions posed by the audience and then provide a
closing statement. The 6pm forum is anticipated to last 90

minutes.

The district board room is located at 1275 Meadow Crest Drive,
South Lake Tahoe.
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